
TUSCALOOSA COUNTY CIVIL SERVICE BOARD  

Vacancy Announcement  

The Tuscaloosa County Civil Service Board is accepting applications for the position 

of HVAC Technician-Maintenance and Facilities.  This is skilled electrical 

mechanical work at the journeyman level.  Work involves the operation, service, 

maintenance, and repair of refrigeration, heating and air conditioning equipment.  

The technician is responsible for all general operations of heating, ventilation, air 

conditioning, and refrigeration throughout the Tuscaloosa County Commission’s 

facilities.    The beginning salary is $55,557 per year, with annual step raises to 

$70,990.  Benefits include Alabama State Retirement (Tier 1 Benefits); Health 

Insurance $50/month single, $100/month family; 13 paid holidays; and paid leave 

beginning at 10 days/year and increasing with seniority.  

  

Associate degree or Certificate in Air Conditioning and Refrigeration from an 

accredited post-secondary college, or completion of an apprenticeship in the trade 

or considerable experience working under a journeyman HVAC Technician and 

universal certification for handling, recovering, and claiming freon are required or 

knowledge and experience in the Air Conditioning and Refrigeration area with 5 + 

years training in the field of HVAC.  

  

Applications, along with a detailed job description, are available online at 

tuscco.com, in the Tuscaloosa County Personnel Office, 714 Greensboro Ave Ste 

G46, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401, or by mail by calling the County Personnel Office, (205) 

464-8400. Applications, to include a resume, will be accepted through 5:00 pm, 

August 5, 2024.  

  

The Tuscaloosa County Commission does not pay relocation expenses.  

  



Tuscaloosa County is an Equal Opportunity Employer  


